June 5, 1967
Present: Mr. Bowles and Mr. Aud (Mr. Burch out of town)

Welfare Board

Mr. Bowles repofrted he had spoken with Dr. J. Patrick Jarboe about serving on
this board, and he is willing. If Mr. Burch is in accord, Dr. Jarboe's name will
be submitted to the State Board.

County Engineer

Mr. Pantaleo will be asked to furnish information on status of boatramp at St.
Clements Shores, and plans for installing guardrail between the road and the
water on the 7 Gables Bulkhead. He will also be informed that the ditch at St.
Andrews Estates has not been filled, and to look into this matter as this is a
dangerous situation.

Meeting adjourned.

Approved,

F. Elliott Burch, President





